

Forty-Sixer 2017 Spring Meeting Highlights





The 46er Executive Committee met prior to the dinner and general meeting to discuss club business including the new Trailhead Stewards project.





200 of the 712 new 46ers who finished in 2016 check in to register and pick up their name badges with their 46er number.



The Crowne Plaza banquet room in Lake Placid was filled with more than 500 new and



Lee Nesbitt and Pam Keida organize the Certificates of Accomplishment to present to the new 46ers.

The new 46ers were eager to purchase 46er emblem items including hats, water bottles, a variety of shirts and jackets, patches, buttons, mugs, and





bandanas.

Class of 2016 New Forty-Sixers



(L to R) Steve Shafer #9640; Tom Shafer #9641

(L to R standing) Erik Jeschke #9863; Lisa Jeschke #9864 (L to R seated) Adam Borland #9552; Jackie Borland #9553; Tammie Borland #9554





(L to R) Mike O'Callaghan #9918; Ann Meehan #10064; Michael Meehan #10065



(L to R) Cara Bedore #10051; Barbara Mitchell #10050; Amy Johnson #9833; Heather Daly #9782



(L to R) Melissa Todd and

Justin Todd, 46er #10,000!

(L to R) Todd France #10069 and Jason Covey #9625



Anya Villeneuve #9943 and Nicholas Levesque #9942



(L to R standing) Missy Babcock #9766; Paul Ughetta #9494; Andrew Wood #9827; Kathleen Ughetta #9826; Dick Ughetta #9014; (L to R seated) Alex Carpentier #9811; Stephanie Carpentier #9813; Scott Carpentier #9812

New 46ers receive the coveted Certificate of Accomplishment from 46er President Brian Hoody

